Melendez, Yadira

From: Robert Conklin <bob@conklinrealestate.com>
Sent; Wednesday, September 7, 2022 7:46 AM

To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

Cc: Bauman, Robert

Subject: Clark House

In case the License Committee wants pics of the new roofs at the Clark House properties taken this morning.
















_Melendez, Yadira
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From: Robert Conklin <bob@conklinrealestate.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 7:27 PM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
Subject: Re: Clark House
Attachments: 255 939 N 24th St.pdf

Glad to hear. Thank you.

Repairs complete.







Robert E. Conklin, Jr.
Conklin Real Estate Services, LLC
819 N. 23rd Street

Milwaukee, WI 53233
(414) 342-1550

(414) 342-1560 fax

(414) 791-5315 mobile
bob(@conklinrealestate.com
www.conklinrealestate.com

On Sep 6, 2022, at 9:26 AM, Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira <Y.Melendez-
Hagedorn@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Mr. Conklin,

The four notices were mailed out the same day. See the copy attached. The four application will be
heard at the same time.

Regards,

Yadira Melendez-H



Staff Assistant
City Clerk’s Office
City of Milwaukee
414-286-2775

From: Robert Conklin <bob@conklinrealestate.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 3, 2022 12:21 PM

To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira <Y.Melendez-Hagedorn@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Bauman, Robert <rjhauma@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Clark House

ﬂ You don't often get email from bob®@conklinrealestate.com. Learn why this is important

Hi Yadira, We opened three thick envelopes with the Wednesday 9/7/22 License Committee
Meeting Notice for three of our four Rooming House license renewals.

We confirmed Licensing received our renewal applications for each of our four licenses for:
933, 939, 943 and 947 N. 24th Street.

Just a heads up that we didn’t receive an envelope for the 939 N. 24th Street license renewal.
Thank you, Bob

Robert E. Conklin, Jr.

Conklin Real Estate Services, LLC

819 N. 23rd Street

Milwaukee, WI 53233

(414) 342-1550

(414) 342-1560 fax

(414) 791-5315 mobile

bob@conklinrealestate.com

www.conklinrealestate.com

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless
otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-
mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records
retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at
www.milwaukee.gov/email disclaimer




